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From: Andalora, Catherine A <Catherine.Andalora@charter.com>

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 7:18 AM

Subject: 2024.06.07 Charter Program Notice (Russian slated channel removals-all)ac
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June 7, 2024 

 

RE:  Charter Communica�ons No�fica�on 

 

Dear Municipal Official: 

 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), is making its customers aware that on or around July 8, 2024, Spectrum will drop CR1 Russia, CTC Russian 

Network, DOM KINO, Muzika Pervogo, NTV America, Rossiya24, RTR Planeta and Vremya on the channel lineup serving your community.  The 

channels have been slated with a message since March 3, 2022, that programming is no longer available, and Spectrum will be removing the slate 

message. 

 

If you have any ques�ons, please feel free to contact me at 212-379-5123 or via email at Alex.Camarda@charter.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Alex Camarda 

Associate VP, State Government Affairs 

Charter Communica�ons 

 

 

 

 

   

 

The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain 

confidential and/or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or if this message 

has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this message 

and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, 

copying, or storage of this message or any attachment is strictly prohibited.  


